WEEKDAY PRESCHOOL CHATTER January 2024

DATES TO REMEMBER

Wednesday-Friday, January 10 - January 12, 2024 - Fall Registration - packets will be available soon online:

www.brushycreekweekday.org

Monday, January 15 is a holiday. There is no school on that day.

MARK YOUR CALENDARS NOW:

Friday, February 2 – K-4 classes go to the Pavilion for a Snow Carnival – 10:00-11:00 – Parents will transport their child to this event and will need to remain with their child.

Doughnuts for Dad – Thursday, Feb. 22 and Friday, Feb. 23 - The child(ren) will be making special "gifts" for our dads and honoring them for being our dads!

Spring/Graduation Program – Thursday, May 16 – Details in the upcoming months!!!



Letter of the Week:

January 4-5	"W"
January 8-12	"Q" and "U"
January 16-19	"X"
January 22-26	"L"
January 29-Feb. 2	"Y"

SOME REMINDERS

Please be sure to send a warm outer garment and mittens or gloves for your child each day. We will go outside daily even it if is for a short period of time. Please make sure that you label all of your child's garments. Thank you!!!!!

In the event of bad weather, please refer to your student handbook for specific details regarding inclement weather/delays, since our policies have changed from previous years. You can always check our website www.brushycreekweekday.org or our Facebook page, Brushy Creek Weekday Preschool.



REGISTRATION 2024-2025

Information regarding registration for the next school year will be coming home soon. Registration will begin Wednesday, January 10, 2024 for *church members*, Thursday, January 11, 2024 for *current enrollment*, and Friday, January 12, 2024 for the *public*.

TUITION

PLEASE remember that tuition is due on the <u>1</u>st day of every month. I give you a 10 day grace period to turn those monies in, i.e., I give you until the 10th of the month to remit payment. If, for **ANY** reason, which includes out-of-town and sickness, you are not able to have your payment made by the 10th of the month, it is **IMPERATIVE** that you talk with the director. Otherwise, you will be charged a late fee. It is your responsibility to see that the payment is in the lockbox on or before the 10th, regardless of the day that your child attends school. I do not like to charge late fees.